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I would like to strongly request that the Queensland Govt does NOT continue the state if
emergency. Because there is none. As the Swedish Government has now discovered, they were
right in not locking down and ruining their economy and coercing their citizens to take a trial
vaccine, and as more and more information comes to light, the heartbreaking and catastrophic
injuries that have occurred.
(WARREN) John Harvey
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